Turkish Consulate General in Hong Kong

From:

Internet Economy Summit <ies@ogcio.gov.hk>

Sent:

Çarşamba 15 Mart 2017 19:17

To:

Turkish Consùlate General in Hong Kong

Subject:

Internet Economy Summit & International IT Fest 2017

í

Mr Korhan KEMIK
Consul-General of the Republic of Turkey

Dear Mr Korhan KEMIK,

Internet Economy Summit

We are pleased to let you know that the 2nd edition of Internet Economy Summit (IES) will be held at the Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition Centre on 10-12 April to explore directions and strategies for capturing opportunities offered by the Internet in propelling economic development.

The IES 2017 organised by the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region (HKSAR) and supported by the China Internet Development Foundation is one of the highlight events to celebrate the 20th anniversary of establishment of HKSAR.

Officiated by the Chief Executive the Honourable C Y Leung and Deputy Director of Cyberspace Administration of China, the Summit has IT leaders including top executives from Ant Financial Services Group, HSBC Group, JD.com, etc. to be the keynote / panel speakers in the main forum. We expect around 5 000 entrepreneurs and top-level executives to participate in the 3-day summit. For detailed programme on the IES, please visit the website at www.ieconomySummit.hk.

International IT Fest 2017

With the continuous support from Hong Kong's ICT industry, the International IT Fest 2017 will hail over 30 exciting events from 7 to 30 April, spanning a diversity of IT domains, including FinTech, big data, smart city, Internet of Things, startups, e-commerce, information security, mobile technology, digital inclusion and ICT education. For information on International IT Fest 2017, please visit the website at www.itfest.hk.

I should be most grateful if you would encourage ICT enterprises and organisations to visit Hong Kong to take part in events of interest to them, especially the IES. They may also want to showcase their products in the International ICT Expo, form delegations to join the events of the Fest, or visit Hong Kong during the Fest period.

You may contact my colleague Miss Julian Yuen ((852) 2582-4600 / jwfyuen@ogcio.gov.hk) for further information. I look forward to your support to the IES and International IT Fest 2017.

Regards

Boer Chan
Chief Systems Manager (Industry Development)
Office of the Government Chief Information Officer
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region